
2015 GISME JUNIOR FACULTY MANUSCRIPT WORKSHOP 
  

Call for applications: The Georgetown Institute for the Study of  Markets and Ethics (GISME), 
located in Georgetown University’s McDonough School of  Business, invites applications for the 
2015 Junior Faculty Manuscript Workshop. The aim of  the workshop is to provide critical feedback 
to junior scholars (i.e., junior faculty members, postdocs, or non-tenure-track professors) who are 
working on book-length manuscripts that address important normative issues related to the 
functioning of  contemporary market societies. A limited number of  applicants will be invited to 
Washington in the Spring 2016 semester for a day-long workshop devoted to their manuscript and 
will work with GISME to identify 2-4 senior scholars to act as discussants.  

Each workshop will consist of  several sessions dedicated to discussion of  the author’s manuscript. 
Sessions will begin with a critical commentary on a section of  the manuscript by an 
invited participant. The author will then have the chance to respond and subsequently open up the 
floor for further commentary and discussion. The format is designed to maximize feedback for the 
author.      

Interested applicants should submit the following material via email to Michael Kates at 
mk1501@georgetown.edu with “GISME Junior Faculty Manuscript Workshop” in the subject line: 
  
 -a CV; 
 -a manuscript abstract (no more than two pages); 
 -an introductory or representative chapter; and 
 -a paragraph describing the current state of  the manuscript. 

Applications are due by November 15 and selected manuscripts will be notified no later than January 
15. Please note that applicants must have a complete or nearly complete draft of  the manuscript 
ready to present at the workshop. GISME will reimburse the costs of  travel and accommodation. 
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